
 
 Fernando Chavez Reyes, 
 
   
  The Jackson County Environmental Department grants approval for the construction of the aquatic 
venues at the location, Residences at Blackwell. Once the pool is built it will need final approval before it can be open 
for use. If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. Thank You for your time and have a great day.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          

        Casey Elledge 
        Jackson County 
        Public Health Specialist Supervisor 
        3651 NE Ralph Powell Rd 
        Lees Summit, MO 64064 
        816-223-9769 
 


